Planning Board Meeting 11/6/91
All members were present, Also present were CEO Bruce
Smith and Selectmen W. Neal and C. Candage.

K. Leavitt moved the minutes of 10/1/91 be accepted. Approved.

A discussion of affordable housing in Cornish as it is addressed in the Comprehensive Plan and the issue of need as it applies to Cornish followed.

Selectman W. Neal stated that Cornish is now in compliance with DEP as regards to septage disposal, by using a site developed by Dwight Mills. The site has a capacity of 204,610 gallons/year. DEP estimates Cornish will generate 63,000gal/yr( probably not including Cornish Station Apts.), which will meet or exceed its' allowance. During the winter months, Cornish has a contract with Sanford to dispose of septage, but Sanford is doing it unenthusiastically and would prefer not to. Mr. Neal suggest that any development should provide a figure of estimated septage/year the development would produce and a plan of how they would dispose of it.

Respectfully submitted,
W Stickney, Sec.